



MINUTES

Regular Meeting of the Iroquois Waterfront Committee June 17, 2026, 7:00 p.m. Iroquois Civic Centre

Present:

Tammy Thom (Chair), Zach Anderson, Marc St Pierre (Deputy Mayor)

Absent:

Nathalie Pagé, Tim Legate

Staff Present:

David Jansen

1. CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m.

2. CONFIRMATION OF AGENDA

Deferred.

3. DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY INTEREST AND THE GENERAL NATURE THEREOF

None.

4. ADOPTION OF MINUTES

Deferred.

5. DELEGATION

None.

6. GENERAL BUSINESS

a. 2026 Planning Session Focus Items

- i. Additional Hydrangeas Planting: The planting went well and the group had all the work completed in just a few hours. There is one that didn't make it through the transplant and appears to have died. David to schedule a replacement.
- ii. Additional Wildflower Locations (Fall 2026): No Action until Fall.
- iii. Bathroom Renovations/Planning (2026-2028): Awaiting Results of the EASE Grant.
- iv. Outdoor Fitness Equipment (2026-2028): Reviewed photos supplied by Marc. The group would still like to look at moving forward with the purchase of some equipment this year. David to get pricing for the pieces shown by Marc.
- v. Indigenous Signage Addition to Path (2026): No update.
- vi. Iroquois Electrical Company and Access Repairs (2026-2027): No Action remains longer project.
- vii. Miyawaki Method Planting Areas (2026-2027): David met with SNC, who are willing to partner on the project. They are preparing a budget and planting

- plan that will be presented to the committee. They will lead the project planning, and South Dundas will strip the topsoil.
- viii. Focal Piece/Artwork (2026-2030): No Action Items.

b. Beach Control Measures

Weekend staffing has begun, drawing a generally positive response from the enforcement officers carrying out the work. Additionally, Parks staff have noticed a visible improvement in cleanup efforts.

c. Lions Play Structure Beach

The group received three different option quotations from David. A volunteer group has spun off to run the canteen this summer; anyone interested in supporting them by volunteering is encouraged to reach out..

d. NATURAL ENVIRONMENT UPDATE

i. Trees & Shrubs: No Update.

ii. Arboretum Pathway & Port-o-potty Pad:

There was a miscommunication regarding the Port-o-potty installation. David will work with his staff to have the pad installed and the Port-o-potty moved..

e. Geese Discussion Discussion was held regarding methods utilized by other groups along the shoreline. David to reach out to the Golf Course to determine if they utilize specific geese control measures.

f. 2026 Events Continued discussion regarding upcoming 2026 events including Float for us with Autism.

g. Social Media Update Posted an update on the hydrangea planting, which received a generally good response.

7. CORRESPONDENCE

None.

8. NEW BUSINESS

None.

9. CLOSED SESSION

None.

10. NEXT MEETING DATE

Wednesday, July 15, 2026

11. ADJOURNMENT

CHAIR

